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2 February 2009

Cheryl Brigowatz
Cheryl.Brigowatz@Wisconsin.gov
Bureau of Personnel
Administrative Services Division
101 E. Wilson St.
Madison, Wisconsin  53703
608-266-1543

This is a request for records under the Wisconsin Open Records Law.

I request a copy of a list including the name, salary, job title, and
(if available) agency or department and town of duty station for each
employee of the State of Wisconsin.  Either of a list prepared for
calendar year 2008, fiscal year 2008, or a current list would
satisfy this request.

If this data in the record is easy to prepare in an accessible
electronic format, I would prefer the records on CD as an excel
spreadsheet, microsoft access database, text, or, as a last
resort, PDF.

I am requesting these records to promote government transparency,
not to further a commercial interest.  I hope that records of
this sort are compiled routinely, and can be duplicated without
great expense. I am willing to pay fees for the processing of
this request up to $20. If you anticipate the fees will exceed
that amount please inform me first.

Thank you in advance for your help.



13 May, 2009

Department of Administration
c/o Donna Sorenson
PO Box 7864
Madison, WI 53707-7864

Wisconsin Open Records Law request

Thank you for your response to my request for public records. In February, I
received an estimate for the fees for preparing a 2008 “copy of a list including the
name, salary, job title, and (if available) agency or department and town of duty
station for each employee of the State of Wisconsin” in an accessible, electronic
format. You informed me that the database that you manage lacks or excludes
from release data on members of the University of Wisconsin System, the State
Legislature, the judicial branch, and members of certain unions. Data from a point
in mid-2009 would satisfy my request.

It has been more than four weeks since the estimate, and the estimate warned that
my request would be closed if the Department did not hear from me by February
27. Attached is a copy of my original request. Consider it resubmitted if it must be
for processing. In the case that the fees have not changed since February, enclosed
is a check for $104.57 per the estimate of February 4.

My apologies for the delay; I was waiting for estimates from states less prompt
than Wisconsin to decide how much I am willing to pay for records.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,








